
FLDEP is accepting public comments on the latest Draft
Regulatory Strategy for the proposed Lower Santa Fe and
Ichetucknee Rivers and Priority Springs minimum flows. 

Written comments may be submitted to
OWP_rulemaking@floridadep.gov
Please submit public comments by August 30, 2024.

Use Bullet Points

Suggest Alternatives

Provide Specific Real-World Examples

Share Your Personal Story

Stick to the Point

Acknowledging any Positive Aspects

Request a Follow Up

An Effective Comment

08/08/2024  LFG for FPF

Consider Sending the Comment to your Legislators
and/or Calling them Direct to share your input

SUBMIT COMMENTS
DUE OCTOBER 30TH

 DUE OCTOBER 30TH

https://floridadep.gov/owper/water-policy/documents/draft-lsfir-regulatory-strategy-july-31-2024
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